
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 4:42 PM 
To: Dillon Plamann 
Cc: 'Jim Mohr' 
Subject: Tidy Cleaners & Laundry 02-05-552220 - PFAS Scoping Statement 
 
Hi Dillon, 
 
As mentioned during our phone conversation last week, DNR has revisited the requirement for PFAS 
sampling at the Tidy Cleaners & Laundry site.  
 
In lieu of the 2019 decision to require PFAS sampling, the DNR is requesting that a stand-alone PFAS 
scoping statement be submitted that conforms with our current process (includes discussion of site 
history, operations, chemical use, waterproofing, etc.); most of this can be pulled from information 
already collected.  
 
Please submit this statement with the SIWP that is to be submitted by September 6, 2021, and feel free 
to reach out if you have any questions. Once received, DNR will review this information and let you 
know if the site still screens in for sampling. 
 
Thanks, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
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